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UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Due to the current disaster emergency declared by Governor Wolf by Proclamation dated March 
6, 2020, and the subsequent Executive Order closing schools through March 27, 2020, and in 
consideration of the health and safety of the school community, notice is hereby given that the 

Board of School Directors (the “Board”) of the Upper Darby School District (the “District”) shall 
convene a special Board meeting, on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. followed 

immediately by its previously scheduled Finance and Operations Committee Meeting and 
Education and Pupil Services Committee Meeting.  Each meeting will utilize the procedures set 
forth below for a virtual meeting attendance.  Specifically, public attendance shall be limited to 

remote viewing by means of the District’s YouTube Channel, which can be found at 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClWllPw0tEyoJotX2BQmFYg.  The public may submit 
comments via email to committeequestions@upperdarbysd.org prior to, during, and up to the 

closing of each meeting.  Virtual meeting attendance information is also listed on the District’s 
publicly accessible website, http://www.upperdarbysd.com. For those unable to participate using 

the above procedures, the meeting will also be recorded and posted on the District’s website.  
The purpose of the voting meeting is for the consideration of a Personnel matter and any other 
matters that may properly be brought before it.  This notice is posted pursuant to the applicable 

provisions of the Sunshine Act, 65 Pa.C.S. § 701, et seq. 

 

       Craig J. Rogers, Board Secretary 

 


